
South Hill Primary After School Club
Autumn Term 2024

Hemel Storm are delighted to offer pupils from South Hill Primary School an
after school basketball club for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.

The club will run as follows:

● Wednesdays.

● From 3.15pm - 4.15pm.

● For 13 weeks starting on Wednesday 11th September 2024 and finishing
on Wednesday 11th December 2024 (excluding half term).

● The cost of this after school club will be £71.50; just £5.50 per session!

There are limited spaces available which will be given on a first come first
served basis.

Please note:
Bookings MUST be made through the link below and will NOT be accepted
at the school office.

TO SECURE YOUR PLACE PLEASE VISIT:
www.stormbasketball.net/school-clubs

If you have any questions please email
juniorcoaching@stormbasketball.net


